
The Board at its meeting of December 9, 2014 presented the following employees with framed 
certificates for achieving 40 years of service at the TTC: 
 
Marion Jurinic 
Wesley Thomas 
Rocco Pagniello 
Antonio Borges 
Victor Galbraith 
Dainora Gadisauskas 
 
The following employee was presented with a framed certificate for achieving 45 years of 
service at the TTC: 
 
Robert Campbell 
 
The Board also acknowledged the following employees for 40 years of service at the TTC who 
were unable to attend the meeting:  
 
Paul Ballantine 
Robert White 
Debra Gyorkos 


